
H. Pearce Company's coat drive a success
January 06, 2011 - Connecticut

According to Hearce Real Estate president and CEO Barbara Pearce, the H. Pearce Real Estate
Company Shoreline Regional offices recently completed their 21st annual coat drive. "The H.
Pearce Company is thrilled that we were able to provide a necessity to the community in this chilly
holiday season," said Pearce.
The coat drive was conducted from November 1 to 30, with drop offs in both Clinton and Guilford.
The offices collected just under 200 coats for all ages. These coats were donated to Harbor Health
Clothing Bank in Branford and to the Town of Clinton - Social Services.
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